
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting April 3, 2024 

 
Board of Directors  
 
President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                               Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV    
Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV               Station Trustee, Pat Masterson KE2LJ  
Treasurer, Gene Raymond N1MVV                     
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
 
Joel Bahl, President, called the meeting to order at 2:05 PM. 

Joel stated that Mr. Hal Knight W1LOB is helping with Net Control – thanks Hal. 
Bill Bierce K4VNP will take over Monitor on Wednesdays as his schedule permits. 

Thanks to Dave Wilke N1DZJ for filling in on Wednesdays. Dave will be headed back north soon. 
A monitor is still needed for Fridays in the shack. 

 
Treasurer Report:  Gene has had surgery and is recuperating.  
 

New Business: There were no reported equipment issues. 
The beam still needs repair or upgrade but is working fine with the FT-450 / ALS-600 combo. 

 
Program: Mr. Bill Barron gave an interesting power point presentation on the Automatic Packet 

Reporting System ( APRS ). 
 

Thank you to Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J for the refreshments. 
 

Thank you to the 15 members for attending this month’s meeting. 
 

Meeting closed at 3:05 PM 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 


